
 

January 21, 2021 

The meeting held via Zoom was called to order by President Scott Stewart at 10:30 a.m. President 

Stewart started the meeting by explaining that due to the increase in COVID we will continue the 

meetings via zoom. He then welcomed everyone to the meeting and introduced the executive team. Lori 

Fairless read the treasury report, Tammy Loveless motioned to accept and Stoney Johnson 2nd. 

December 2020 minutes were not available, but will be voted on next month.  Raymond Forsberg stated 

there will be a link on NTAPT website for districts to opt in or out of the April 10th Roade-o in Mansfield. 

The deadline for the survey is February 1st. April Shaw (poster contest) and Pat Garcia (speech contest) 

was not available for updates. Tammy Loveless reminded everyone that the deadline for scholarship 

applications is March 5, 2021. The information can be found on the website.  

Christi Hebert w/ DPS reminded everyone that expired driver’s license extensions will end April 14th. If 

your driver’s license has been downgraded due to Medical Card Submissions, the driver cannot do any 

online service. They will need to go into the office to correct.  

Informational Items: FMSCA, Map 21, YouTube link, and The importance of active listening. Mark Hill will 

add a link for the information to the website.  

Brigetta Hargrove, Area 2 Director, gave updates on TAPT.   Area 2 Director is open, employee 

nominations and recognition forms are available, and sponsors are needed for Woodlands Conference.  

This month there were no Vendors  

President Stewart adjourned the meeting at 11:02 am with a reminder to just be thankful for your team! 

   

 


